
 
 

SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION OF PAKISTAN 

T# 53/23-24 

Invitation For Bid 

 

Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) intends to hire the contractor for the 

following Project: 

 

Renovation works at SECP’s Head office, Islamabad  
 

SECP invites bids ONLY through PPRA’s e-Pak Acquisition & Disposal System (EPADS) from 

the contractors for above mentioned Project who are registered with PEC and on Active Taxpayers 

List of the Federal/relevant Board of Revenue. Single Stage Two Envelope procedure as per PPRA 

Rules will be adopted. 

 

Complete set of the bidding document containing scope of work, detailed terms and conditions, etc.  

can also be downloaded from  https://eprocure.gov.pk/ OR https://www.secp.gov.pk/procurement/ 

 

Pre-bid meeting shall be held at 1500Hrs on July 08, 2024, at NIC Building, 63 Jinnah Avenue 

Islamabad. 

 

Bids in accordance with the instructions in the bidding document, should be submitted ONLY 

through EPADS on or before July 23, 2024 by 1100Hrs. Technical Proposal will be opened on the 

same day at 1130Hrs. This advertisement is also available on PPRA’s website at www.ppra.org.pk 

and SECP’s website at www.secp.gov.pk 

 

In case of any technical difficulty in using EPADS prospective bidders may contact PPRA at 

https://www.ppra.org.pk/ 

 

In case of any query, Admin Department may be contacted on Telephone No. 051-9195477 / 051-

9195437 during office hours (Monday to Friday excluding Public Holidays) 

 

 

M. Ubaidullah Khalid, Add. Joint Director 

Securities and Exchange Commission Pakistan 

NIC Building, 63 Jinnah Avenue Islamabad  

Email: ubaidullah.khalid@secp.gov.pk , Phone : 051-9195437, 051-9195302 
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